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GULL SPREADS ITS WINGS OVER CHRISTCHURCH  
Gull Opens third Christchurch site in South Hagley as it looks to expand in South Island  
 
Gull New Zealand says it has launched its third site in Christchurch at South Hagley as part of 
expanding its service to Christchurch and South Island motorists. 
  
Gull’s General Manager, Dave Bodger says the new Gull site opposite South Hagley Park on 
the corner of Moorehouse Avenue and Lincoln Road in Christchurch is in a prime site to deliver 
ongoing savings and the “Gull effect” to the Canterbury region. 
 
The “Gull effect”, a term coined by the New Zealand Automobile Association (AA), results in 
localised price drops across the board and delivers savings directly back to the community. 
Bodger adds that Gull’s third site in Christchurch will provide additional competition and 
lower prices for South Island motorists. 
 
“This can only be a good thing as Cantabrians get back in work, school and travel. Lincoln and  
Moorehouse is a prime location in Christchurch and was previously a service station for the 
oil majors. Gull has transformed the site and as our third in Christchurch and fifth in the South 
Island we are very pleased with progress.  
 


